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This bill and the EO that inspired it is an attempt to fix a problem that isn't there by 

breaking something that's already working. In other elections, too many potential 

roadblocks can prevent people from voting, from a lack of ballots to a lack of polling 

places, to voters only discovering on election day that their name has been stricken 

from the list of eligible voters. Here in Oregon we've enjoyed the convenience of 

being able to vote from our own homes, and our voter turnout year over year has 

shown that. Oregon's Vote-By-Mail infrastructure is be the model the rest of the 

country should be based on, and it needs to be preserved, not repealed. 


